
 

 

 

The Internal Revenue Service issued Rev. Proc. 2012-32 which modifies the 
rules governing Reporting Agents authorized under Form 8655 by requiring 
Payroll Service Providers to notify their customers at least quarterly that signing 
Form 8655 does not eliminate the taxpayer’s liability for the failure to file 
employment tax returns or remit employment taxes. Therefore, each quarter 
Detweiler, Hershey & Associates will send the following communication to you 
as required by IRS. 

 

DHA Payroll is required to make you aware that employers are responsible for 
the timely filing of employment tax returns and the timely payment of 
employment taxes for your employees, even if you have authorized a third party 
to file the returns and make the payments. Therefore, the Internal Revenue 
Service recommends that you enroll in the US Treasury Departments Electronic 
Federal Tax Payment System, or EFTPS. Enrolling in EFTPS allows you to 
independently verify that timely Federal Tax Payments have been made for you. 
You may enroll in EFTPS online by following the link below or call 800-555-
4477. Please note that state tax authorities generally offer similar means to verify 
tax payments. Please contact the appropriate tax agencies directly for details. 

https://www.eftps.com/eftps/enrol 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 

http://www.eftps.com/eftps/enrol

